Message of the Governor

I humbly present the annual Local Government Report of the Provincial Government of Cavite (PGC) for the year 2014.

The principle of "Good governance is Good Politics" continues to inspire our collective mission to institute effective and efficient governance in the Province of Cavite. The recent ISO 9001:2008 recertification of the PGC is but one manifestation of this commitment and of the progress we are making in the enduring task of transforming Cavite into first-class and world-class province.

We have also started and accomplished social infrastructure projects aimed at meeting and satisfying the needs of our prospective six million constituents. These include hospitals, health centers, multipurpose halls, low-cost mass housing, relocation sites, and schools. In support of the students, we have also strengthened soft infrastructures such as Provincial Scholarship Program or e-PSP.

As we face the challenge of decreasing local income due to the eventual cityhood of some municipalities, the province carries on to show vitality in accelerating its economic growth and development through the empowerment of the business and cooperative sectors. The Provincial Government is also tirelessly seeking avenues to attain additional revenues by exercising its corporate powers.

This year, I am commending the Provincial Treasurer's Office for their administrative and fiscal management competence, as evident in the feat of surpassing the provincial revenue target for 2014. May this achievement conferred by the Department of Finance – Bureau of Local Government Finance inspire us all to take on the challenge of striving for excellence in all our endeavors as public servants.

We bring back all the glory to our Lord Almighty!



Juanito Victor C. Romulla Ir.